From:

Vera Spencer

Sent: 03 August 2021 16:10

To: Planning Planning

Cc: David Fowler

Subject: OBJECTION ONE MUSEUM STREET Ref:2021/2954/P One Museum Street

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

| write to object to the proposed building of an 80 metre high office block in place of the current Travelodge building
on the corner of Museum Street and High Holborn for the following reasons:

The proposed building is far too high, any replacement building should be the same height or lower than the
existing one.

We need more affordable homes in Camden, both for rent and to buy. Its been highlighted in the national
news recently how people are being forced to pay extortionate rent for private housing, to live in vey sub
standard properties. Its the wrong time to be building more office blocks, when itis likely in the aftermath
of the pandemic fewer people will be coming into central London as frequently as before. Consequently
there is likely to be existing office space lying empty could be used.

It is bad for the environment to demolish a building that could be reused, wasting all its materials. It
contributes considerably to heating up the climate. Where is Camden’s commitment to act in a sustainable
way to prevent climate change?

The proposed new tower will be totally out of character with the existing older buildings in the area which
are protected by being in the Conservation Areas of Bloomsbury and Covent Garden.

There is a lack of open space for the number of workers expected to use the building. The amount of
housing proposed is an insult, and the play spacesuggested for the housing is squashed between the backs
of the flats, it will be too dark and small.

Camden were told over a year and a half ago that the tower was too high and the Developer has been told
that the Scheme is fundamentally flawed but they have continued regardless.

Please Camden, remember you re a LABOUR Borough, supposedly caring for ALL residents of Camden, fight
for homes not for faceless office blocks. Please turn down this greedy proposal.

Thank you.

Vera Spencer

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



